MEMORANDUM

TO:

Joette Stefl-Mabry, Senate Chair

FROM:

Robert J. Jones, President

DATE:

March 11, 2015

SUBJECT:

Senate Bill Approval

I am pleased to approve the following Senate Bill, which was recommended following approval by the University Senate at its meeting of March 9, 2015:

Senate Bill 1415-02: Proposal to Establish a Bachelor of Science in Computer Engineering

Approved

Robert J. Vopes President

Lippold, Anette

From:

Stellar, James

Sent:

Thursday, March 12, 2015 10:04 AM

To:

Lippold, Anette

Subject:

Re: Senate Bill 1415-02

I approve.

Sent from my iPhone

James R. Stellar Provost and Senior Vice President U. Albany, SUNY University Hall 308 1400 Washington Avenue Albany NY 12222 518-956-8030

e-mail: jstellar@albany.edu

On Mar 10, 2015, at 10:43 AM, Lippold, Anette alippold@albany.edu wrote:

Dear Provost Stellar:

The Senate sent the attached Senate bill for the President's signature. I understand that this proposal has been vetted by various committees already, but to ensure that we employ due diligence, could you please let me know if your office has any objections or concerns?

Once we have your approval, I will make every effort to obtain the President's signature right away.

Thanks, Anette

From: Wirkkula, Leanne

Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 10:38 AM

To: Lippold, Anette

Subject: FW: Senate Bill 1415-02

Anette.

Please check in with Anne Marie Murray and the Provost's Office. Then share with RJJ and let's get back to them ASAP with the President's approval.

Thanks, Leanne

Leanne Wirkkula, Ph.D.

Chief of Staff, Office of the President University at Albany, State University of New York

University Hall 302 | 1400 Washington Avenue | Albany, New York 12222 MAIN 518.956.8010 | DIRECT 518.956.8068 | www.albany.edu | <a

Date	Approved	Denie
1		
3/10/2015	/	
		A 1 240
3/12/2015	٧	
3/12/2015	/	
		12-11
3-12-15	/	
3-12-15	V	-
	3/10/2015	3/10/2015 V 3/12/2015 V